
Tridentine Community News 
June 15, 2025 – Trinity Sunday 
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The Joshua Chorale Fills the Choir Loft 
for the Final First Friday Tridentine Mass at Old St. Mary’s 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The last First Friday Tridentine Mass at Old St. Mary’s Church in 

Detroit on June 6 was one for the record books. Consisting of 

approximately 35 singers, the Joshua Chorale filled the choir loft 

to sing Joseph Rheinberger’s Mass in E Flat, and over 270 faithful 

filled the pews. Special thanks to Joshua Chorale director Sarah 

Dudek and Old St. Mary’s Tridentine Mass music director 

Wassim Sarweh for organizing such a beautiful send-off. 

Hopefully regulations will change and allow the Traditional Latin 

Mass to return to Old St. Mary’s and other parish churches in the 

not-too-distant future. 

 

London Oratory Schola Tour Donation Request 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As you might imagine, getting the London Oratory Schola to 

perform a (no charge) concert here in Detroit (at Old St. Mary’s 

Church on Friday, July 18 at 7:30 PM) required many logistical 

elements to be arranged and paid for. The good news is, funds 

have already been raised to pay for their flight and hotel stay, and 

for the advertising that will soon be running on WRCJ and 

elsewhere. 

 

One part of their trip still needs to be funded, however: dinner for 

the boys and their instructors on Thursday, June 17 and Friday, 

June 18. Each of the two meals will cost between $1,500 - $2,000. 

If you are able to help with some or all of this expense, kindly e-

mail the address at the bottom of this page. 

 

Saginaw Tridentine Mass Suspended 
 

The Diocese of Saginaw has suspended the weekly Sunday 

Traditional Latin Mass at Holy Family Church, effective 

immediately. This Mass attracted 200 people on typical Sundays 

and was the only TLM in the diocese. No non-parish church site 

has yet been offered as a replacement. The faithful who had been 

attending this Mass will now find their nearest alternative option 

Tridentine Mass at St. Matthew Church in Flint, in the Diocese of 

Lansing. 

 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 
 

Tue. 06/17 6:00 PM: High Mass at St. John Resort Chapel, 

Plymouth (St. Gregory Barbarigo, Bishop) 

Sun. 06/22 8:30 AM: High Mass at OCLMA/Orchard Lake Shrine 

Chapel (External Solemnity of Corpus Christi) – Mass starts 30 

minutes earlier than usual. Eucharistic Procession follows Mass, 

outdoors to the Lourdes Grotto on the Orchard Lake Schools 

campus if weather permits. 

Sun. 06/22 2:00 PM: High Mass at St. Benedict/Holy Name of 

Mary, Windsor (External Solemnity of Corpus Christi) – 

Eucharistic Procession follows Mass, outdoors if weather permits. 
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